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B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N 

BELL CRAFT 
     Craft and Services Employees

 

Brothers & Sisters: 

Since our last communication announcing the end of talks at the bargaining table and the Union’s 
Road Show to obtain a strike vote, the Company’s leaders have directly contacted Unifor National 
President Jerry Dias. Essentially, the Company has demonstrated interest in pursuing further 
discussions at the bargaining table. 
  
On a conference call held on December 27th between the bargaining committee members and Jerry 
Dias, we have agreed to the following: 
  
The scheduled start date of January 9th, 2017 for the Road Show meetings for a strike vote is 
cancelled and will be scheduled at an appropriate time. 
  
We will return to the bargaining table along with Jerry Dias on January 13th, 14th, 15th and 16th in 
Montreal. 
 

There is strength in solidarity! 
 

In solidarity, 
 
 
 

Alain Portelance  Drew Wickens  Jeff Brohman 
Howard Law   Claude Brazeau  Alain Sévigny 
Alain Paradis   Ray Mortimer 
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